



Feb 14, 2022

An invitation to the AAU students to participate in UAE Engineering Challenge

Prof. Ghaleb El Refae- AAU President, recently received in his office Mr. Awni Battikhi – Regional Sales Manager for the Institution of Engineering and Technology (IET) and Ms. Gillian Brailsford- Senior Customer Consultant Elsevier Engineering Solutions (Elsevier) with the presence of Dr. Abdoulaye Kaba – Library Director, as part of cooperation and collaboration between the parties.

The visitors briefed the President about the first "UAE Engineering Challenge" and invited AAU students to participate in this important event. The President appreciated this invitation and expressed support for the participation of AAU students in the event.

It is worth noting that this visit comes after coordination between these companies and the AAU library. In a special meeting with Library Director in the presence of Ms. Sameera Mohammed -Assistant Library Director, and Ms. Chrismalyn D. Fortuna- Library Assistant, the visitors

briefed Library Director about the event and the support needed from the library, then they made a tour inside the library.

The visitors had an opportunity to meet Dr. Qutaibah Althebyan – Dean, College of Engineering, and Prof. Haythem Bany Salameh – Dean, Scientific Research and Graduate Studies, and brief them about the event and support needed from the College.

Press Release Link